
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This week at Nursery . . .          24th September 2021 
 

This week at nursery the children have had lots of fun playing with 
the tough tray in the playground.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Sliced oranges and lemons were 
added with water and glitter for 
the children to mix, mash and 
use a range of tools. There was 
lots of lovely language 
development as the children 
played and used their 
imagination, describing what 
they were making.  

 
 

 
 
A delivery arrived in a large box, 
lots of lovely new outdoor bean 
bags and log seats for the 
reading area have been popular 
with all of the children this week. 
The box was popular too and 
soon developed into a space 
rocket and a house! 

 
 

 

 

Star of the week 

Our star of the week is  
 

Daisy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are immensely proud of 
Daisy this week because she has 

a new found confidence and 
has been making friends which 

has been delightful to see!   



 

 

 
 
 
We have been foraging out on the field and 
also in the woodland. Children found apples 
and conkers and lots of lovely leaves to use in 
activities. Patterns have been made in dough 
and the children have been learning words to 
describe what they can see and the textures 
they can feel.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date for your diary:  
Nursery photographs will take place on Thursday 11th November from 8.30am. 
Nursery staff will take your child to the school studio for their photo if they are already attending that day. If 
your child does not attend on Thursdays and you would like their photo taken you will need to bring your 
child in. There is an opportunity for siblings to join the nursery photo session. There will be more details about 
this nearer the time.  

 
Have a good weekend from all at Nursery! 


